BEVERLY HILLSs THEATRE GUILD
JULIE HARRIS FLAYWRICHT oM PETITION
2515 NORTII BEACHWOOD DRIVE
LOS ANGHELES, CATIFORNIA 90068-1923

April, 2001

Dear Myla Lichtman-Fields:

Thank you for participating in the 2000-2001 Beverly Hills Theatre
Guild's Julie Harris Playwright Award Competition. You helped to
make this year's competition an interesting event.

Your playscript_ "COUNTERPARTS" Was
chosen as one of the Semi-Finalists this year, You are to be con-
gratulated on this attainment. Less than four percent {4%) of the
entries were chosen to be semi-finalists this year.

There are, however, only five (5) scripts selected each year as the
Competition's Finalists. We regret to inform you that after careful
consideration your submission was not selected to be among this year's
five finalists.

Because of the large number of entries, we are unable to comment
on your work. We do hope having been selected as a Semi-Finalist
will encourage you to do further work; and we hope you will enter
another playscript in a future Julie Harris Playwright Award Competition.

We will announce the results of this year's competition in June.

vou will receive an anncuncement of the winners if you included with
your submission a self-addressed, stamped envelope for the notification
of the results.,

Again, thank you for participating this year; and congratulations
in attaining a berth among the Semi-Finalists. We wish you much
luck in the pursuit of your personal and professional goals.

Sincerely,
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Competition Co-ordinator




